
 

 

Confronting Christian Nationalism  
A Discussion from the Baptist Joint Committee 

Facilitated by Rev. Nancy Brink  

Saturday, July 17th at 2:00 pm 

https://zoom.us/j/92884657764?pwd=Q1h3bU9GQlAzWkwxTFlYR09qc3NqZz09 

Meeting ID: 928 8465 7764 
Passcode: 993669 

The Baptist Joint Committee has been supporting the separation of church and state since 1936. As 
the only national faith-based group solely focused on protecting religious freedom for all, it files briefs 
in pivotal Supreme Court cases, advocates for and against legislation, testifies in Congress and unites 
with others across faiths to ensure that every American has — and always will have — the right to 
follow his or her spiritual beliefs. This webinar is an exploration of how we are identifying and responding 
to the dangers of Christian nationalism in the wake of the January 6th insurrection. The panelists are 
The Most Rev. Michael Curry, Presiding Bishop and Primate of The Episcopal Church; The Rev. 
Elizabeth A. Eaton, Presiding Bishop of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America; and Dr. Andrew 
L. Whitehead, Associate Professor of Sociology at Indiana University Purdue University-Indianapolis. 

 

Rev. Nancy Brink is a Trustee of Americans United for Separation of Church 
and State and the incoming chair of the National Governance Committee. She 
is the Director of the Office of Church Relations at Chapman University which 
provides spiritual support and leadership development on campus. Nancy is 
an unabashed proponent of all faiths, and those no faith on her campus. 
Because of her work at Chapman, it was singled out as one of the top 5 
universities promoting interfaith studies.  

 

If you have questions about this event, please email us at mail@au-oc.org or visit our web site at 
www.au-oc.org  


